
Athletics School Board Report

Our teams traveled for the first time this basketball season to the Clarke Cochrane

Christmas Classics. The Chiefs finished the tournament in 6th place and the Miss

Chiefs finished in 4th place. They both played their hearts out and displayed great

sportsmanship during the tournament. The cheerleaders also went over and it was a

success!

Up next, the teams will be flying to Kodiak on Feb. 14th and 15th. A lot of the travelers

have never been to Kodiak so this will get a great experience for all those going!

Feb. 14th and 15th we also plan on having Kayhi’s DDF team in Metlakatla for a mini

meet to help the teams get ready for the Sitka trip and State which is Feb. 17 - 19. It is

our hope to get some 8th graders involved in this mini meet to help with future

recruitment. We would like to invite all board members interested to help judge this mini

meet. I helped judge our last meet and absolutely loved it. I believe helping judge gives

us a chance to better appreciate the work our students put into DDF.

Craig went through a Covid-19 outbreak about the same time our community did. We

both agreed for everyone's safety and wellbeing that postponing the games until Feb.

18 - 19 would be the best call. During this weekend we will have both the Craig

Panthers and Lady Panthers visiting along with their drumline! This weekend will also

be Senior Night.


